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September Minutes, 2019 

Kathy Hill opened meeting, welcomed members and 
introduction of guests / new members. 

Welcome back  Marge Zeliff. We have missed you.  

Minutes approved P. Blanton and seconded by S. Hicks 

Reports: Treasurer, G. McKenzie, Beginning Balance 
$6046.39, $120 Collected in dues. $960 in expenditures. 
Current Balance is $5206.25 

 

Programs:     Workshops 3rd Tuesday of 
the month 

        

October- Tenessee Quilts   Oct. Double Slice 
layer Cake  

November- P. Carlson    Nov. Donation quilt 
workshop 

December- Christmas Party 

		

 

 
 
----------------------------------- 
 
 
 
Officers  & Committee 
Members 
 
 President   
   Kathy Hill    
Kathyhill.ch@gmail.com   
                         
 Vice President              
Sandy Hicks 
hickssl@appstate.edu 
     
Secretary  
  Colleen Eskridge 
colleeneskridge@gmail.com 
                                                    
 Treasurer      
 Georgie McKenzie  
georgiemcknz@aol.com 
 
Newsletter 
Patricia Gustafson 
Pgustafson36@gmail.com 
 
Friendship 
Linda Seamster 
seamster@charter.net 
 
Workshops 
Sue Sweet 
sssweet@bellsouth.net 
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Membership- 47 members as of August, no membership report given 

Sunshine- L. Seamster Donation quilts distributed to 4 different places, 
10 quilts to Pregnancy Center, E. Morris through S. Sweet to the  Red 
Cross, , Children’s Advocacy Center and Pregnancy Center. Labels are 
available.  Donation quilt suggestions will be available on website soon. 

 
Publicity/Newsletter- Website will be updated soon as per K. Hill. Patty 
Dale will be assisting.  Pat Gustafson reported no problems 

Night Guild, Pot luck and working on Bullseye Donation quilts.  

Quilts collected for Banner Elk Quilt Show by Jackie Bowen and Barbara 
Piquet. 

 

 

Shop News: Quilt Shop: Info was presented by Betty Minnick, Marianne 
Rook Fundraiser, former guild member. Her fabrics, rulers, etc. will be 
offered for sale Friday and Saturday during shop hours. All proceeds to 
assist with Memory Care costs. Kathy Hill- Sew Original- Midnight 
Madness Sale-A success, Purchase a Bag for 10.00, all fabrics that fit in 
the bag will be 20 % off. Upcoming Europe Trip in September 2020 
signup still available. Hatched in Africa- Embroidery designs From South 
Africa, Nov. 16, !5.00 which includes CD. Carolina Shop Hop Passports, 
tickets available Oct. 3.  
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Upcoming Quilt Shows - Wilkes County Show, Sept. 6, 7.  Greater 
Banner Elk Heritage Show Sept. 7, 10-3. Ashville Quilt Show Sept. 26, 
27.  

Susan Sweet is offering beginning quilter class at the Community 
College this fall.  

Sept. Program- Things to make using one Jelly Roll, Gail Brandt 
presented. Inspiring program of multiple things made using one jelly 
roll. Table runners, wallet, purse and Baby quilt, enjoyed by all in 
attendance. 
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Show and Share 

Betty Minick- Sewing Girl Fusible Applique framed 

Lois Stewart-Baby Donation quilt  

Barbara Piquet- Modern Donation quilt, 6” Square Denim and fabric 
quilt. 

 Georgie McKenzie- Jelly Forest Quilt 

Linda Seamster- asked about Donation quilts left at the door 

Jackie Bowen Sea Horse Collage wall hanging, embroidered runner and 
Raffle quilt. 

Jill Sanders- Judy Lilly Landscape, Free Motion quilt from P. Blanton 
class.  

Alice Johnson- 3 Baby quilts for donation 

Alexis Molenda-Landscape Quilt of Notre Dame 

Sue Corcoran- Danny Amazonas collage Quilt class project 

Susan Payne- Lattice quilt and Batik Throw 

Susan Sweet Leaf Wall Hanging, Landscape thread painting 

Sheri Elderfield- 6 quilts for the quilt show 

Colleen Eskridge- Good Fortune Quilt from Bonnie Hunter Mystery, a 
gift from DIL Jen Eskridge 
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Meeting was adjourned by K. Hill 

Respectfully submitted by Colleen Eskridge 

 
 
 
 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
 
 
We began September with $5,206.25. $100 for dues was received and 
deposited. There were no expenditures. The current balance is 
$5,306.25. There are 54 members. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


